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Thank you chair,  
 
We note the report provided under the agenda items 
 
We note the WHO global plan for food safety and its focus for infection prevention and control in 
traditional food markets to reduce public health concerns linked with the sale of live wild 
mammalian species. 
 
Indonesia recognizes the significance of taking suitable one-health measures to decrease the 
public health hazards connected with the sale of live animals in food markets, in accordance with 
the WHO worldwide policy on food safety.  
 
Given the multifaceted character of zoonosis disease and risk factors surveillance, a single health 
strategy to this issue is very important.  
 
It also considers that preventing pathogen spill over from animals to humans at the moment of 
encounter will be more effective in preventing and controlling illness in the human population. 
 
Indonesia's commitment to this topic has been demonstrated by the release of a number of 
government regulations, guidelines, and programs on the subject, and we are committed to 
continue our work in this regard.  
 
We welcome the work on urban preparedness as well as health promotions and well-being.   
 
As a country with a number of highly urbanized and densely populated cities, Indonesia welcomes 
the Framework as a guidance for member states.  
 
We look forward for the WHO to continue strengthening Member States’ urban preparedness 
capacity.   
 
We will support further discussion among member states on this two issues.  
 
I thank you. 


